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Date: April 27, 2022 9:23:34 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Sandra Larocque < >
Sent: April 23, 2022 10:34 PM
To: Charlene Mckay <Charlene.Mckay@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: Vote YES on Motion 11 — We need a Safe Passing Law in BC!

CAUTION: External Message

Dear Charlene McKay,

I am a concerned citizen, residing in Nanaimo-Ladysmith, School District 68.

I am writing to urge you to support motion 11 at the upcoming BC School Trustees Association AGM, which calls for the BCSTA to urge the provincial government to pass a safe passing distance law in BC.

Every day, thousands of children walk and ride their bikes to school. However, few roads in our province have bike lanes or shoulders, and many do not even have sidewalks, forcing these children to walk and bike on the road with motor
vehicle traffic.

Currently, there is no law in BC stating how much space a person driving must give when passing vulnerable road users. Many provinces, including Ontario and Quebec, have have mandated by law minimum passing distances of at least
one metre to protect vulnerable road users.

It’s time for a safe passing law here in BC! Please vote YES on the motion to urge the provincial government to enact a safe passing law to protect children and other vulnerable road users.

Sincerely,
Sandra Larocque , Nanaimo-Ladysmith, School District 68

HUB Cycling will keep Sandra and your constituents informed about your position on this issue.

 <http://url7405.allsend.communitysender.com/wf/open?upn=l3fs1g-2F466j3y5fD5Q61KfnpWX0TVk92AifU4bQp58mlOFd992PMQy2Ntp-2FOp00sohB8sVU-2FgYhs4G-2Fkz9fLin63JT9DEGyr7NbxfhaVN8-2BSfJ-
2Fuzig6rAZnJOMEnun8lrPhublJKb3tyJcSPRcIF2JKeJnCkmiJxckhmEMP7ttW9eFGfzyuze9RoOvvNMuc6NJGbFG8jc32Sk992byoyIWPHwJJJtcTrTjZd3auMy5YpGZZjhYt-
2BFXSMDrsGrO70U3TNVUb26GD2H4Scgquv4rws3kfsIuOdrK7OHwbb8SkrTpk5QhjiSjkhLc1GZXa58vuWUEYTeGUDZAzxfmH99LV6FuBQGUByazALfbQktjWKCnVvzAPd3ekN2A5PggkLDFM5JHOIpNRhHjLbeApR6XlAPm3k-
2B3q59ZBMVXNxXdGM-2Bn3lWnXHEQBNIT5MsLkeLtI5fxxs811iUiMIZaq5T77p4MqOAubGMiDTNXnSoA-3D>
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